
December 4, 2016 

Good Afternoon Eagle Parents, this is Dr. Chavis, the Proud Principal of the William G. Enloe Magnet 

High School calling with your weekly updates: 

Dance Concert:  Congratulations to the Enloe Dance Department who was in concert this past Friday and 

Saturday.  Our dance department, under the direction of Ms. Courtney Greer, Ms. Cassandra Pappy and 

Ms. Tiffany Rhynard, did a phenomenal job at their concert.  Our dancers choreographed and performed 

thematically to social issues to include the interrogation of parameters set with complacency, equality, 

Jim Crow, the Civil Rights Movement, gender inequality, humanity, the Presidential Election and the 

masks we wear.  An amazing performance was had by all of our dances!  Congratulations! 

Marching Band:  Congratulations to the Marching Eagles for their final banquet of the year and 

performance in the Apex Holiday Parade!  We are very proud of the 100+ member band, which received 

several awards and accolades through the course of the season for musicianship, execution, style and 

show quality.   

Basketball Wins:  Our Basketball Teams had a BIG Friday against Rolesville High.  Congratulations to 

the Men’s Varsity and Junior Varsity and to the Junior Varsity Women’s Team for their wins.  Great job 

to our student athletes and coaches! 

NTHS Inductions:  This past week, we inducted our largest group of scholars into the National Technical 

Honor Society.  These scholars have taken at least 2 or more CTE courses in multiple areas and 

are also currently enrolled in at least 1 or more CTE courses. The Inductees are current 10th, 

11th and 12th graders and have an overall GPA of 3.0 or higher.  Congratulations inductees and 

scholars! 

 

This week: 

Progress Reports:  Your scholar will be receiving interim progress reports in all of their classes this week.  

Please be sure to review these academic reports and contact teachers if you should have concerns or 

questions.  As always, you are encouraged to check your child’s PowerSchool account for more up-to-

date information on their performance in each of their classes. 

Athletic Boosters Meeting:  There will be an Athletic Booster Club Meeting on Monday, December 5 at 

6:30 pm.  All booster club members are expected to be in attendance. 

Band Concert:  Our band program will hold its Winter Concert this Wednesday, December 7 in the Enloe 

Auditorium at 7 pm.  Please support our musical scholars!  There will be a Band Booster Meeting on 

Thursday, December 8 at 7 pm. 

Charity Ball:  This is the last week to support and donate to the 2016 Charity Ball.  Our students are very 

close to their goal.  If you plan to contribute then please follow the appropriate links of the school’s 

website or contact the school for more information.  The Charity Ball will be held this Saturday at 

Marble’s Museum.  Both the News and Observer and the Raleigh Agenda recently published an article 

pertaining to the success of the Charity Ball and of the work of our student leaders. 

Continue to follow us on Twitter and Facebook @EnloeMagnetHS.  You may check our school website 

for updates on athletic events, school programming and upcoming activities. 



Thank you for your attention to these announcements.  #WeAreEnloe 

 


